
April 26, 2017

Heritage Restoration Inc.
14 Paisley Lane
Stouffville, ON
L4A 7X4

Re: Letter of Reference for Heritage Restoration Inc. (HRI)

This letter is written on behalf of Edison Engineers, with the purpose of
recommending HRI to prospective clients requiring a structural rehabilitation
contractor.

HRI is on our preferred bidder’s list. Since beginning working together in 2015,
they have completed projects with us from the 10-20K range, to in excess of 1M.
We have been consistently pleased with the performance of their staff on
projects we have completed together.

They have regularly exhibited the ability to help keep projects on schedule and
on budget. Their management team is responsive, has great attention to detail,
and ensures the completion of high quality work.

It is without hesitation that we encourage the tendering of any structural
rehabilitation work to HRI. They have both the capacity and capability necessary
to take on a wide variety of restoration projects.

Sincerely,

Jason Truman, B.A.Sc., P.Eng.


